September 17 1986

Mrs. Jerry Chakerian 1512 Alvarado Drive. NE Albuquerque, NM 87110

Dear Mrs. Chakerian:

Thank you for your letter of September 14. We note with interest that you are pursuing a research project profiling the background of the Armenian families in the New Mexico area which we hope you will complete successfully.

We have handed your letter to Archbishop Shnork Kaloustian, Patriarch of Istanbul, who was getting ready to leave our Diocese for Paris and Erevan.

May the Lord bless you and your loved ones, always.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoegian Primate